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STATE OF
COLORADO

Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Financial Warranty / Big Johnson Reservoir / M-2020-028

GARY STEEN <glsteen@comcast.net> Fri, Nov 20, 2020 at 1:00 PM

To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Sara Stevenson-Benn - DNR <sara.stevenson-benn@state.co.us>, "Cunningham - DNR, Michael"
<michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Hi Amy:

Please see attached letter from Fountain Mutual Irrigation Company requesting an extension of
two (2) weeks for the submittal of our Big Johnson Reservoir mining permit No. M-2020-028.

Thanks again for your assistance with this request.

Gary
On 11/20/2020 11:57 AM Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us> wrote:

Gary, yes that will work.

Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist

COLORADO
=8

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
I am working remotely and can be reached at 303-945-9014.

Department of Natural Resources
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THE FOUNTAIN MUTUAL IRRIGATION COMPANY
P.0. BOX 75292
Colorado Springs, CO 80970-5292

November 20, 2020

Ms. Amy Eschberger

Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Rm. 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: FMIC Mining Permit No. M-2020-028

Dear Ms Eschberger:

On behalf of Fountain Mutual Irrigation Company (FMIC), I am respectfully requesting a two (2)
week extension for the review of our submittal of the Construction Materials Special Operation
111(1)(b) Reclamation Permit Application Forms for the referenced permit submitted to your
office today, November 20, 2020. Per your email sent to me today, there appears to be some errors
or incomplete information that needs to be corrected for this permit application that can be
remedied within this two (2) week extension period.

FMIC would appreciate this additional time to make these corrections and resubmit the correct
permit application forms. Thank you for consideration of this request.

Respectfully,

A e

Gary L. Steen, P.E.
Manager/Engineer for FMIC
(719) 598-9913




